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Akelius Foundation has founded a new subsidiary, 
Akelius Math AB. 

Akelius Math AB, Chalmers University of Technology, and 
University of Gothenburg develop Akelius Math Learning Lab 
together. 

In this collaboration, teachers and scientists work together to 
develop education material for learning mathematics. 

The target group is twelve-year-olds and older. 

The material will be freely available and be used in schools that 
lack resources and at refugee camps,  

for example through UNICEF and UNHCR. 
The material will be available in multiple languages. 

Akelius Math AB is responsible and pays for the development 
work. 

Akelius Math Learning Lab will be placed at the department of 

mathematical sciences, which is joint for Chalmers and 
University of Gothenburg. 

Samuel Bengmark, associate professor at the department of 
mathematical sciences, will be the head of the lab and CEO of 

Akelius Math AB. 

Akelius Foundation donates SEK 20 million over a five-year 
period to Chalmers. 
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Kerstin Engström 
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Akelius Residential Property AB’s D-shares are listed on Nasdaq First 

North Growth Market Stockholm. 

Avanza Bank is the Certified Adviser of the company, ca@avanza.se, 

+46-8-409 421 20. 
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